
 
 

   

15th December 2023 

Dear parents and carers 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you to everyone that supported our Christmas fair, either by donating items or 

attending the Christmas Fair.  We raised £750!!  This money will be used to buy treats 

for the children across next year. 

Next week in school 

The last week in school for this year is here and we have a wonderful week of 

activities planned for children.  Across the week, children will be completing 

Christmas crafting activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Party Day 

Thursday 21st December is Christmas party day.  Children can come to school in their 

party clothes.  We will have a disco and food.  If you would like to, you can make a 

donation of food towards the party – whatever you feel is appropriate (nothing 

containing nuts please).  School will provide drinks for the children. 

 

January 2024 

Children will return to school on Monday 8th January 2024. 

 


